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BEACH MUNICIPAL FEDERAL CREDIT UNION                                                                                                        
AWARDS 2023 EDUCATION SCHOLARSHIPS                 

 
 
VIRGINIA BEACH, VA, JUNE 1, 2023: Beach Municipal Federal Credit Union is delighted to announce 
that Amber Mackiewicz and Abigail Jones are the recipients of this year's Beach Municipal Federal 
Credit Union Education Scholarships. 
 
Amber Mackiewicz is a graduate of Bayside High School and will be continuing her studies at James 
Madison University. She plans to major in communication and hopes to work in speech pathology. 
Throughout high school, Kelsey played golf and was a member of the National Honor Society, the 
Medical Honor Society and the HOSA Future Health Professionals. She was recognized as Varsity Golf 
MVP and Bayside High’s Female Athlete of the Year.   
 
Abigail Jones, a previous graduate of Kellam High School, is continuing her education at Acadia 
University in Glenside, PA. She majors in chemistry, and she hopes to be a forensic chemist. While in 
high school, Abigail played on her school’s softball team. She was a member of the National Honor 
Society, the Science National Honor Society and the Captain’s Council. She is the recipient of the AP 
Capstone Graduate, Advanced Studies Diploma, Stem Star Award and Principles of American Citizenship 
for Honesty. She recently was accepted into the 5-year Master’s Degree Program for forensic science 
where she will be able to graduate with both her Bachelor’s and Master’s Degrees.  
 
Amber and Abigail were each awarded a $2,500 scholarship based on their exceptional academics, 
original essays and extensive involvement in both school and the community.  
 
We are also pleased to announce that Amber was selected as a 2023 Leigh Ann Graham Scholarship 
recipient through the Tidewater Chapter of the Virginia Credit Union League. 
 
Please join us in wishing Amber and Abigail the best of luck at college and in the future.  
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